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        BULLETIN 

SCHOOL VISION: East Bentleigh Primary School provides a rich, inviting, child-focused environment ensuring that all students feel safe 

and stimulated. Our students are able to achieve their full academic, creative and social  potential, equipped for the challenges of  lifelong 

learning. Students develop into healthy and confident individuals, actively contributing to the world in which they live. 

East Bentleigh Primary School acknowledges Traditional Owners of Country throughout Australia and recognises the continuing connection to lands, 
waters and communities. We pay our respect to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander cultures and to Elders both past and present. 

Hello Everyone, 

 

Welcome back to Term 2  - I hope you all managed to have a restful, fun-filled time with your family over the 

last two weeks. I will be Acting Principal for the next four weeks whilst Maria is on Long Service Leave. 

 

Woodwork with Michael Zeeng 

We are very fortunate to have Michael working with some of our Year 6 students, teaching them           

woodworking skills. Here are some photos of the stools they have made. They are so proud of their     

achievements. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES for TERM 2 

Student Free Professional Practice Day - Friday 12th May 

As part of the new EBA negotiations DET has allowed schools to conduct teachers ‘professional practice’ 

days on a common day, to be determined by the school and their needs.  

At EBPS we will conduct our PPD (Professional Practice Day) on Friday 12th May. Students are not required to 

attend on this day. Teachers will be working on Assessment and Data Analysis. 

Curriculum Day – Berry Street Educational Model - Monday 15th May 

On Monday 15th May we will be having a Curriculum Day whereby we will complete our Berry Street          

Educational Model training–Domain 4 - Engagement. We have already used Curriculum Days last year and 

early this year to complete the following three Domains: Body, Relationships and Stamina. 

The BSEM training for all staff has been very beneficial and has given staff over 100 different strategies to 

support all students with their schooling at East Bentleigh P.S. 

 

Volunteers needed for Chicken Roster - Tuesdays and Saturdays 

We are in urgent need of volunteers to help care for our Chickens - we have two more days 

to cover on the weekly roster, they are Tuesdays and Saturdays. It’s a great way for children 

to learn about chicken care, you can collect eggs, give them cuddles and grass from your 

hand. Volunteers need to come twice a day: let out chickens in the run in the morning (and 

open feeders) and lock them up in the coop at night safe from foxes. Please email Pas-

calejacq@yahoo.com to arrange handover ASAP. 
 
Lost Bicycle - if you have seen this bicycle in or around the school or Moorleigh Community Centre - could 

you please call Thuy on 0412 488 336. Thank you!  

 

 

Until next time…………. Susan Jackson - Acting Principal  

At East Bentleigh Primary School we are committed to child safety.   
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